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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this. I do not find this case particularly rare, but 

it is written well in a way that is educational and clear.  I am presuming he does not 

have an aortic aneurysm? 

 

Response: 

Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewer’s comments concerning our manuscript 

entitled “Recurrent thrombosis in the lower extremities after thrombectomy in a patient 

with polycythemia vera: a case report” (ID:59062). We are so sorry to have kept you 

waiting so long. These comments are valuable and helpful for revising our paper. We 

have studied comments carefully and made some changes in our manuscript. Our 

responses to the reviewer’s comments are as follows: 

Reviewer #1:  I am presuming he does not have an aortic aneurysm? 

Answer: It is really true as Reviewer suggested that this patient does not have an aortic 

aneurysm. During his hospitalization, the Chest CT scan (Figure 1) and echocardiography 

(Figure 2) showed no chest vascular lesions. Meanwhile, his family members have no 

records of vascular diseases. We have add these two points into our “History of present 

illness” part and “Family history” part of “CASE PRESENTATION” in our manuscript. 

We would like to re-submit this revised manuscript to World Journal of Clinical Cases 

and hope it is acceptable for publication in the journal. 

Looking forward to your reply soon. 

Best wishes, 

Yours sincerely 

Bu-Ping Jiang et al. 
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